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To whom it may concern at PINS,

I am a resident in Isleham,Cambs and want to register my objection to the new proposed
timetable. It seems that the proposed changes to the DCO application are significant and
therefore documents will need to be altered and thorough process undertaken-which
means a longer delay is needed to ensure residents have access to full details of changes
and new impact assessments and DCO application documents are completed.

The suggested timetable does not seem to be sufficiently long enough to achieve
this- by starting in mid-July it also prejudices a lot of residents who will be going
away at that time or who have extra childcare responsibilities so life gets even
busier! If a fair timetable cannot be agreed then the application should be
resubmitted at a later date once Sunnica has got their plans back in order again.

Best wishes,
Rebecca Norbury
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